
       Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1  Call hurting, lost, 

and unsaved per-
sons across Ameri-
ca and the world to 
seek YOU and call 
on Your name in 
2021.  (Is. 55:6-7)  

       

       

       

       

       

2  Draw our family, 

friends, neighbors, 
coworkers, and 
communities to Je-
sus as Savior and 
Lord during 2021.  
(John 6:44) 

3  Bring Jesus’ 

healing touch to 
folks who are fear-
ful, hurting, help-
less, and hopeless 
in this Covid pan-
demic.  (Matthew 
11:28) 

4 Move our nation’s 

leaders to turn to 
You and to seek 
Your will and solu-
tions to our nations’ 
urgent needs.  
(James 1:5-8) 

5  Move our na-

tion’s leaders to 
model humility 
honesty, integrity, 
wisdom, compas-
sion, and kind-
ness. (Ephesians 
4:17-32) 

6  This Epiphany 

remove Satan’s 
blinders that keep 
unbelievers from 
seeing the light of 
the glory of the 
Lord Jesus.  
(Matthew 2:1-11) 

7  Help Jesus’ fol-

lowers become one 
so the world will 
believe You sent 
Him to be their only 
Savior.  (John 
17:20-23) 

8  Fill Christ’s fol-

lowers/churches 
with compassion, 
urgency, and vision 
to share Jesus’ life- 
changing Good 
News with unbe-
lievers. (Col. 4:2-6) 

9  Protect and 

guide our leaders, 
medical personnel, 
first responders, 
essential workers 
and their families 
during this Covid 
pandemic.  (Ps. 91) 

10  Reach into 

every home and 
family in our nation 
and world with 
Your healing grace 
and love during this 
pandemic.  (Eph. 
3:12-21) 

11  Grant Your 

healing power to the 
Covid-19 vaccines 
and guide the vac-
cination process 
across America and 
the world.  (James 
5:13-18) 

12  Restore our 

communities, na-
tion, and world with 
Your help and 
healing grace from 
the devastating 
impact of Covid-19.  
(Matthew 9:35-38) 

13  Protect and 

deliver us, our 
loved ones, and 
our church family 
from Satan’s at-
tacks, strategies, 
and deceptions.  (I 
Peter 5:5-11) 

14  Help persons 

feeling unloved to 
experience Your 
presence and love 
through our caring 
words and loving 
acts of service.  
(Matthew 25:31-40) 

15  Call people 

feeling weary, ex-
hausted, worn out, 
and ready to give 
up, to come to Je-
sus for healing 
rest.  (Matthew 
11:28)  

16  Help those in 

financial trouble 
who are hungry, 
food insecure, un-
employed, lacking 
basic needs, losing 
homes or homeless.  
(Phil. 4:10-14, 19) 

17  Release Your 

life-changing grace 
and love into the life 
of every person 
who connects with 
our church family.  
(Ephesians 3:12-
21)  

24  Lord, send out 

workers into Your 
harvest fields.  
(Matthew 9:35-38) 

31  Thank You for 

answering our pray-
ers.  (Luke 11:1-13) 

18  With Jesus’ 

power, set free 
people addicted to 
alcohol, drugs, por-
nography, destruc-
tive thoughts/habits 
and Satan’s chains. 
(Heb. 12:1-2) 

19  Cause people 

living lives of sinful 
dishonesty, lying, 
cheating, corrup-
tion, and immorality 
to repent and turn 
to Christ. 
(Colossians 3:1-17) 

22  Protect, help, 

and deliver Your 
persecuted church; 
believers tortured 
or persecuted for 
their faith all over 
the world.  (Psalm 
91) 

20  Protect and 

give Your wisdom to 
our new President 
Joe Biden, V P Ka-
mala Harris, and 
their administration 
for Your kingdom 
purposes. (Ps. 67) 

21  Release fresh 

waves of love, joy, 
peace, hope, com-
passion, and humil-
ity to flood this na-
tion and our world.  
(Ephesians 4:17-
32)  

23  Bring Your 

healing grace and 
saving love to pris-
oners in jails/ pris-
ons who feel aban-
doned, unnoticed 
and unworthy.  
(Ephesians 2:4-10) 

25  Help Your 

church to be a ref-
uge from life’s 
storms, a healing 
hospital, and a res-
cue station for un-
believers.  
(Colossians 4:2-6) 

26  Call people 

across our nation 
and world to turn to 
You as their refuge 
during these trou-
bling and turbulent 
times.  (Psalm 
50:14-15) 

27  Ignite in our 

hearts, and in all 
believers’ hearts, a 
renewed first love 
for Jesus as Lord of 
our lives.  
(Revelation 2:1-7) 

29  Help us as indi-

vidual Christians 
and as Christ’s 
whole body put on 
all God’s armor to 
overcome Satan’s 
attacks.  (Ephesians 
6:10-20) 

30  Come, Holy 

Spirit, visit and pre-
pare America and 
the world for Jesus’ 
second coming on 
Judgment Day!  (II 
Peter 3:3-15) 

28  Empower us to 

pray for, love, 
serve, and share 
Jesus’ love with 
our families, 
friends, neighbors, 
and co-workers.  
(John 13:34-35) 

Dear Father, we pray in the 

powerful name of Jesus: 


